
 

April 30, 2021 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
Committee on Appropriations 
Room H-307, The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger  
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for Rancho Santiago Community College District Digital Access Consortium 

Project in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Rancho Santiago 

Community College District, located at 2323 North Broadway, Santa Ana, California 92706. 

The funding would be used to convene a consortium of educational, community, workforce and 

economic development leaders to create digital resource centers to expand access to computers, 

internet services, digital literacy training, and individualized skill-development resources; provide 

flexible and accessible career education for in-demand occupations in the region that are part of career 

pathways; and provide digital marketing and e-commerce programs for small businesses, with targeted 

outreach to minority- and women-owned businesses. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family 

has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 

 

J. Luis Correa 

Member of Congress  

 


